
2021-2022 Executive Board
President – Michelle Grezner

President-Elect – Corinne Lewin

Treasurer – Claire Woodrow
Secretary – Karen Baker
Immediate PP - Sarah Bloom
Directors – Joanne Papaianni

Renee Lehrman

04/06/2022

Call to Order
Motion:

Second:

Location: Virtual meeting -

Correspondence: None

Birthdays: None- If your birthday is in April, please let me know. : )

The Club elections: for October  2022- October 2023

Preident Cori Lewin

President Elect Steve  Everk

Immediate Past Pesident Michelle Grezner

Secretary Karen Baker
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Deputy Secretary Emily Falcioni

Treasurer Claire Woodrow

Board Members:

Richard Thompson (2 years)

(1 Year)Alyse Riehl

(1 Year)Joanne Papaianni

(1year)Renee Lehrman

Club Business:

*Spaghetti dinner-May 19th 6:30-8:30- taking place at Allied . There will be door
prizes $12.00 adults, $8.00 Children,  toddlers are free. Claire asked for a Budget
please.

Please see the flyer attached- please promote on social media and other venues! This
will raise $ for the scholarships we will present this year!

*Scholarship Committee- Steve- Applications went out. No Seniors at Ranney. About
69 Seniors at Allied.

*Drag Brunch- Need to nail down date looking for venues. Considering a Friday
evening event.  Claire asked for a budget.
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*Bridge of books- Ark Building. We need to reach out to Asbury Park to get an idea of
where we can place the Ark, once it is built. Do we need a permit and so we need to
renew the permit every year to keep the Ark in place? Renee will reach out to Asbury
Park Council/Town to question

*Governor’s Boat Cruise-July 30  $50.00 per person. BYOB Please see email sent by
Secretary for more details.

*Crime Prevention week  - AP Kiwanis will be helping out on April 29th,

At Springwood Park 5 PM-8PM.

Adjourned


